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Warren County Board of Elections 
Meeting 

November 5, 2015 

5:00 PM 

MINUTES  
 
 
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The meeting of the Warren County Board of Elections was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Chairman 
Robert Stead.  
 
The legal notice for this meeting was read by Chairman Robert Stead 
 
ROLE CALL 
 
Present: Chairman Robert Stead, Secretary Harry Brown, Commissioner Charles Boddy, Commissioner 
Gloria Decker and Board Administrator Bill Duffy. 
 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT: 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
 
PROVISIONAL BALLOTS REVIEW. 
Mr. Duffy provided a list of all of the voters who had voted by Provisional Ballot on November 3 2015 
and the results of the investigation for each one.  There were 60 Provisional Ballots.   
39 were accepted on a motion by Mr. Brown and seconded by Charles Boddy.  The motion passed on a 4 
Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
There were 9 Provisional Ballots where the voters had returned their Mail-In Ballot before Election Day.  
These were rejected on a motion by Mr. Brown and seconded by Mrs. Decker.  The motion passed on a 4 
Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
There were 6 Provisional Ballots where the voters were not registered to vote in the State of New 
Jersey.  These were rejected on a motion by Mrs. Decker and seconded by Mr. Brown.  The motion 
passed on a 4 Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
There were 4 Provisional Ballots where the voters were not registered to vote in Warren County but in 
another county in New Jersey.  These were rejected on a motion by Mr. Boddy and seconded by Mr. 
Brown.  The motion passed on a 4 Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
There was 1 Provisional Ballots where the voter did not registered to vote in Warren County by the 
October 13 deadline.  This were rejected on a motion by Mr. Brown and seconded by Mr. Boddy.  The 
motion passed on a 4 Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
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There was 1 Provisional Ballots where the voter did not complete the Voter Registration Application..  
This were rejected on a motion by Mr. Brown and seconded by Mr. Boddy.  The motion passed on a 4 
Ayes to 0 Nays voice vote. 
 
 
MOTION TO ADJOURN 
Mr. Boddy and seconded by Mrs. Decker.  A voice vote was taken with the motion passing unanimously. 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:51 P.M. 
 


